
 

August 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Students,  

Welcome to First Grade!  I hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer and are ready to begin 

a year filled with learning new things and having fun!  Please send in a change of clothes with your child 

on the first day of school.  Be sure to label each item with your child’s name.   Also, please remember to 

bring in a healthy snack each day.  Students are able to buy lunch from the cafeteria beginning on the 

first day of school.   

 If you have any questions or concerns throughout the year, please feel free to contact me by 

sending in a note, calling (516) 203-3640, or e-mailing me at Lpallotta@jerichoschools.org.  I am looking 

forward to a great year ahead!  I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer and I will see you soon! 

 

Best Wishes,  

Ms. Pallotta 

 

 


